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MO 3/15V 26th November 1987

As requested in your letter of 24th November, I attach a short
draft reply for the Prime Minister to send to Bill Walker MP
regarding the discussion she had with him on the Falklands.

I am copying this letter to Robert Culshaw at the Foreign and
Commonwealth Office.

(W C CLARK)
Private Secretary

Charles Powell Esqg
No 10 Downing Street




DRAFT REPLY TO BILL WALKER ESQ MP

When we met in the House last Thursday, you mentioned a number
of concerns which had been raised with you by the Services during

your recent visit to the Falklands.

As I promised, I have/referred the points to George Younger'

asking him to ensure that you receive a full reply.




